
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 9/27/2017 3:50:38 PM
Subject: Kershaw County Republican Party October Meeting

Do you know if the LG knows Anthony Bell or spoke to Mr. Bell about attending the October 9th Kershaw County 
Republican Party meeting?
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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